
 

 

 
 
 

 NEW STUDENTS!  
Requests for Fall Screening for 

Gifted and Talented  
accepted through 

September 2, 2023 
This opportunity applies ONLY to students  

NEW to CFISD who are transferring from out-of-
state, private, or home schools. 

(New students from out-of-state public and charter schools who have been previously identified 
are eligible to receive services in CFISD with parent permission once placement is verified.) 

 

Parents may request screening by accessing the online acknowledgement in the 
Gifted and Talented link located in the parent portal of the Home Access Center here: 

https://www.cfisd.net/domain/10 
 

 
 

Please contact the Elementary Counselor or  
   Secondary Director of Instruction at the campus during  

New Student Registration for additional details. 

https://www.cfisd.net/domain/10

